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We've received confirmation that Dean Waltner has extended an offer to Raz Segal (currently Associate Professor of
Holocaust & Genocide Studies at Stockton University in New Jersey) for the Center's Directorship and the Feinstein chair
position. The offer also includes a faculty position in the History Department.

Thank you to Evelyn for chairing the search process and those who served on it.

If you'd like to reach out to Raz, his email is

I will share any news as I hear it.

Enjoy your weekend,
Joe

--
Joe Eggers
Interim Director
Center for Holocaust & Genocide Studies
University of Minnesota
CHGS Blog - CHGS on Facebook - CHGS on Twitter

I acknowledge that the University of Minnesota stands on Miní Sóta Makhóčhe, the homelands of the Dakhóta Oyáte.

--

Professor Karen Painter (she/her/hers—Why is this important?)
Office: 126 Ferguson Hall
zoom room meetings
tel. 612 626 7063 (please do not leave time-sensitive messages)
kpainter@umn.edu (preferred method of contact)
Mailing address: 
School of Music
University of Minnesota Twin Cities
2106 4th St S
Minneapolis, MN 55455

The University of Minnesota Twin Cities stands on Miní Sóta Makhóčhe, the homelands of the Dakhóta Oyáte

Please note that I respect all boundaries around personal time, well-being, self-care, self-love and rest. If you receive
correspondence during a time that you're engaging in any of those activities, please know, you can protect your time and
wait to respond when ready.
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